
Attn: Ms. Jennifer Goad 
Re: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Goad,  
 
I am writing to you to support the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort project.  
 
As a resident of BC and outdoor activities lover, I look forward a world-class four season 
mountain resort just in our “backyard”. There are so many year-round attractions in The Bridal 
Veil Mountain Resort. After years of lockdown, we can expect huge tourism for worldwide and 
local cities when Canada is reopened for visit. I believe that this amazing resort will bring even 
more people here in that future, and I also want to make more memories with my children after 
this pandemic is finally over. 
 
Thanks for your time and best wishes. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Misha Huang 
 


